
OIL AND GAS DEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED 
(SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT) 

ANNULMENT 
(SAY “NO TO CORRUPTION”) 

 

 

Reference to our Press Tender Notice published in newspapers on 12.06.2022, it is notified that the 

following case has been annulled as per Instructions to Bidders Clause 26 and Tender Notice Clause 4: 

2. This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and OGDCL website at 

www.ogdcl.com. 

 

 
 
 

Manager In-Charge 
(Supply Chain Management) 
OGDCL House, Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad,  
Pakistan 
Phone No. 92-51-920023540; Fax No. 92-51-9244139 

SR 
# 

TENDER # DESCRIPTION 

1 
PROC-SERVICES/CB/LOG-5375-

A/2022 

HIRING OF FIRM FOR SHIFTING OF RIG N-1 FROM DAKHNI-11, DISTRICT 

ATTOCK TO RAJIAN-2, DISTRICT CHAKWAL, PUNJAB PROVINCE. 

http://www.ppra.org.pk/
http://www.ogdcl.com/

